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Final Recommendations and Consideration of Comments Posted ™

Now Available

The Periodic Review of Emergency Operations has been completed. The Final Recommendations and
Consideration of Comments have been posted on the project page.

The standards reviewed were as follows:
EOP-004-2 - Event Reporting
EOP-005-2 - System Restoration from Blackstart Resources
EOP-006-2 - System Restoration Coordination
EOP-008-1 - Loss of Control Center Functionality

For information on the Standards Development Process, refer to the Standard Processes Manual.

For more information or assistance, contact Standards Developer, Laura Anderson (via email) or at (404)
446-9671.
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